
November 5, 2024 

 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jean Heiden, chair presiding.  Members present were Schultz, Dozark, Heiden, 

Muhlbauer, and Rosburg. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board approved the Sheriff’s Office quarterly report for July 2024 – September 2024. 

A motion was made by Rosburg, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the purchase of 2025 Ford F550 4x2 Chassis from Team Ford in the 

amount of $66,910.00 to be used by the Roadside Department. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Dozark, seconded by Schultz to approve the purchase of NORSTAR NSC-RS6000-G-725 Chemical Injection 

Sprayer Bed assembly, including installation, training and delivery to Denison from Norstar Industries, Inc. in the amount of $127,588.00 

to be used by the Roadside Department.  

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Muhlbauer, seconded by Dozark to approve the Agreement with the City of Vail related to the replacement of 

Bridge No. 128661 located on an unnamed street crossing the East Boyer River for $100,000.00 over a 6-year period. 

 Motion was passed unanimously.  

The Board discussed the lighting in the basement at the CCCS building. No action was taken at this time. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Dozark to rescind the burn ban for Crawford County. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:16 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting. 

 

___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chair 


